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Institute of Technology Tallaght

Mr. Hugh Hoggn Institidid Teicneolafochta Tamhlacht
Senior Executive Officer .

Housing Department '
Traveller Accommodation Unit ,

South Dublin County Council O,{ l
County Hall, o\
Tallaght

Dublin 24

14 April 2008

Re: Re-Development of Traveller Specific Site - Belgard Road

Dear Mr. Hogan,

| refer to your letter of 20 March to my colleague Dr. Tim Creedon -
(President) regarding the above.

The Governing Body of the Institute were informed by the President of the
contents of your letter noted above at its meeting of 3™ April. The
Governing Body instructed me to affirm to you in writing its original decision
and explanation, as noted in correspondence to your office of 25 February,
that it is not willing to enter into negotiations to transfer any campus lands
to the Council.

Yours sincerely,

i—m;a'%‘a— |
Thomas Stone » N‘;;

Secretary / Financial Controller

DUBLIN CO. COUNCIL

27 MAY 2008
Tel: 00+353+1+4042802
Fax: 00+353+1+4042605
E-Mail: thomas.stone®it-tallaght.ie
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